
 

Dear Reception, 

 

Another little note from us to you! We are all so proud of how hard you are working at 

home for your Mummy and Daddy and we are delighted with all of the wonderful work that 

you post on SEESAW, it brightens up our day. We would like to ask you to say a big, big 

DIOLCH YN FAWR to your kind Parents, and it would be nice if you gave them a big kiss and 

a hug, for all of the lovely things they do for you.  

Every week Miss Matthews and Mrs 

Starke spend lots of time talking to 

one another about fun activities that 

we think you will enjoy. We want you 

to choose the activities that you 

would like to do and remind you that 

you don’t have to do every activity. 

We know that your Parents are very 

busy, like Mrs Starke and Miss 

Matthews, so remember to spend 

time playing in the garden, playing 

with your toys and playing games with 

your brothers and sisters. We love 

seeing the photos of you in your 

paddling pool, cooking, family BBQ’s, 

walking in the woods, riding your 

bikes and scooters, making pizzas and 

having lots of FUN! 

We miss you lots and lots and lots and 

we hope to see you all soon. 

Remember our school values 

manners, respect and kindness and 

carry on making us and your Parents 

proud. We loved seeing your 

wonderful video that you made for us and we are really pleased that you are enjoying our 

videos too. Stay safe, be kind and helpful and enjoy this lovely sunshine. 

Much love and big hugs, 

The Reception Team 


